
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

e.Biscom becomes FASTWEB also on the Stock Exchange 
 
 
 
Milan, 6 December 2004 – e.Biscom becomes FASTWEB also on the Stock Exchange. The name 
with which the Company is listed on the Nuovo Mercato of the Milan Stock Exchange and the 
relative symbol will be changed to FASTWEB and FWB respectively as of Tuesday 7 December. 
 
This change follows the registration in the Register of Companies (Registro delle Imprese) of the new 
company name FASTWEB that has been completed today. 
 
The Milan Stock Exchange is formalising the change today by issuing a formal notice (Avviso di 
Borsa) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
For further information please contact: 
 
Giovanna Guzzetti      Paolo Lesbo 
FASTWEB Media Relations     Analysts and Investors 
T: +39 02 4545 2360      T: +39 02 4545 4308 
giovanna.guzzetti@fastweb.it     paolo.lesbo@fastweb.it 


